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Dear .  
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 33600 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding:- 
 
Hard Facilities Management 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

Hard FM - (Electrical, mechanical, plumbing maintenance) 
1. Who is the current provider of Hard Facilities Management across your estate? Or perhaps this is 

managed by an inhouse team? 
 
ICOM/BDR  
 

2. If an outsourced provider, when was this contract awarded and what length is the contract? Is an 
extension available? 
 
This contract is a 3 year contract with a 1 + 1 year extension. 

 
3. If an outsourced provider, when do you expect this contract to come back out to tender? 

 
This contract with be retendered in December 2022.  
 

4. If managed inhouse, is there an incumbent supplier supplying electrical products? If so, when does this 
contract expire? 
 
N/A 

 
5. Lastly, what would the annual spend be on electrical products? 

 
As all electrical good for maintenance are included within the contract figure, this is not something 
we can decipher.  

 

Sent via email  

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
St Michaels House 

St Michaels Road 
Sittingbourne 

Kent 
ME10 3DW 

 
Tel: 01795 514525 

 
Email:  kmpt.inforaccess@nhs.net 

Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 
 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




